



[bookmark: _GoBack]Every second matters when it comes to stroke care, which is why UF Health has brought the state’s first mobile stroke ambulance to north central Florida. By deploying to the patient, the team can begin treatment while in transit to the nearest available stroke center. This saves critical moments to reduce long-term disability from the stroke. Philanthropy is necessary if we hope to support multiple ambulances across the state and participate in stroke research that will benefit patients across the country. 
Gifts can be made via credit card, check, transfers of stock, real estate, or planned gifts such as wills, trusts, and annuities. If we are already included in your will, please let us know. We’d like to thank you and make sure your gift is worded in a way to maximize your impact. For information on philanthropic opportunities supporting the stroke program or mobile stroke treatment unit, please contact Stephen Figueroa at 352-273-7986 or sfig@ufl.edu .

